
Graffiti cleanup a success in
South Tahoe
To the community,

On May 1, the Leadership Lake Tahoe organization from the
Chamber of Commerce organized a graffiti coverage effort which
resulted in the covering/removal of graffiti at 65 locations
throughout the city. The program was well organized and there
were no issues. As a matter of fact dispatch received calls
from citizens thanking the city for this effort. This project
will significantly contribute to our efforts to cover graffiti
as soon as possible after it is reported. The weather and
reduced manpower resulted in the amount of graffiti to become
almost overwhelming.

Bob Albertazzi, SLTPD
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